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7th October 2024 

 

Dear Families  

 

Scarecrow Competition 

 

We will once again be holding a scarecrow competition on Monday, 21st  October. Children 

should bring their decorated scarecrow to school that morning and place it, together with their 

name, on the designated table for their class, in the shared area. The scarecrow should be no 

larger than 20cm in height. Judging will take place throughout the week and winners will be 

announced in assembly on Friday, 25th October.  

 

Half-term 

 

School will close for half term on Friday, 25th October and re-open on Tuesday, 5th 

November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, KS1 Lead Catherine Inhester & EYFS Lead Nichola 

Tonkinson.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


